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Ms Lauren Evans  
Team Leader, Minerals Quarry Assessments  
Department of Planning Industry and Environment  
320 Pitt Street 
SYDNEY  NSW  2000 
 
By email: lauren.evans@planning.nsw.gov.au  
 
 
Dear Ms Evans 
 
RE: MAXWELL UNDERGROUND COAL MINE PROJECT (SSD-9526) RESPONSE TO 
SUBMISSIONS

 
Thank you for your referral dated 22 November 2019 inviting comments from the Heritage 
Council of NSW on the Response to Submissions for the above noted proposal. 
 
As noted in our letter dated 27 June 2019, the Historic Heritage Assessment (HHA) report by 
Extent Heritage Advisors dated 6 June 2019 identified there are no State Heritage Register 
items or historical archeological relics within the proposed project area or its vicinity. 
 
The Heritage Council of NSW is satisfied the HHA report by Extent Heritage Advisors was 
adequate in its assessment and reiterates as there are no identified impacts to State heritage 
items or historical archaeological relics, the Heritage Council of NSW has no comments on the 
proposal.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the above advice, please contact Gary Hinder, A/Senior 
Customer Strategies Officer, at Heritage NSW, on 9873 8547 or 
Gary.Hinder@environment.nsw.gov.au.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Adrian Hohenzollern  
Senior Team Leader, Customer Strategies 
Heritage NSW 
Department of Premier and Cabinet 
As Delegate of the Heritage Council of NSW 
29 November 2019 
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